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PDD APPROVAL 

03/14/2024 
 
Mindy Teague 
Planning and Zoning Director 
City of Leon Valley 
6400 El Verde Road  
Leon Valley, Texas 78238 
 
 
Re:   Approval Letter – Huebner Silos Planned Development District (PDD) PZ-2023-21 
  
 
Dear Ms. Teague: 
 
We have reviewed the Planned Development District (PDD) submittal for Huebner Silos, submitted by 
ISRO Engineering. The latest submittal addresses our comments; hence we recommend approval. We 
recommend the submission to be presented at the P&Z meeting on March 26, 2024 to advance the 
project. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (210) 822-2232. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Ardurra (Formerly LNV, Inc) 
TBPE Firm No. F-366 
 

 
Ricardo J. Zamora, P.E., CFM  
Senior Project Manager 
 


